
 

From: Student Academic Engagement and Success <academicsuccess@mail.smu.edu>  
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 3:21 PM 
To: Faculty List <faculty@mail.smu.edu>; Staff List <staff@mail.smu.edu> 
Subject: FYI: SMU Connected - August 14,2020 
 

  We would love to 
know if other areas of campus plan to use the Red-Blue rotation schedule in thinking about your own 
programs and engagement with students.  As always, suggestions for future content is welcome. 

Have a nice weekend. 

Best, 

sheri 

 

From: Student Academic Engagement and Success <academicsuccess@mail.smu.edu>  
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 3:03 PM 
To: Kunovich, Sheri <
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Additional information is also on the SMU Academic Calendar website, and you can consult the Student 
Academic Success Programs website to find the Semester at a Glance Calendar. 

Students may not request to change their assigned Red-Blue rotation schedule. The assignments have 
been made to ensure appropriate socially distancing in your assigned classes this fall.  

 

If your Student View looks like this, you will follow the Blue rotation schedule. You will attend in-
person on all Blue days on the calendar.  

 

 

If your Student View looks like this, you will follow the Red rotation schedule. You will attend in-
person on all Red days on the calendar.  

 

 

If your Student View looks like this, you are assigned the “REMOTE” status and will attend all courses 

virtually. If you decide you need to return to in-person classes, you must first notify 
academicsuccess@smu.edu so that we can assign you to a Red or Blue rotation schedule.  
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Common Questions about your status as Red-Blue-REMOTE 

Where can I find what days are assigned Red-Blue? 

 
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Review your fall course schedule 

Add-drop is an important time to make those final course decisions for the fall.  SMU students are 
required to complete the Returning to Campus: COVID-
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